
 

Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  
 

 

 
 
To:  All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From: WFG Underwriting Department    
Date: January 8, 2020  
Bulletin No.: NY 2020-02 
Subject: DFS Cyber Attack Alert  

Please see the attached Alert issued by the Department of Financial Services concerning the heightened 
risk of cyber-attacks following recent events in the Middle East.   
 
Please note the need for heightened vigilance and prompt notification by all regulated entities, which 
include title insurers and their agents. 
 
Click HERE to download the Alert issued by the Department of Financial Services. 
 
 
 


